
To: Agnew, Dianna[DAgnew@idem.IN.gov]
From: DWBMGR
Sent: Tue 6/11/2024 2:58:10 PM 
Subject: FW: Boil Water Advisory
Received: Tue 6/11/2024 2:58:13 PM 

 
 
 
Thank you,
 
Roger Svendsen
 
Indiana CMDP Administrator
IDEM Drinking Water Branch
100 N. Senate Ave. MC 66-34
Indianapolis, IN 46204
 
Phone:  317-234-7455  Fax:  317-234-7455
 
Routine Drinking Water Test Results submitted to IDEM Drinking Water Branch can be viewed on-line by clicking the link below:
https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
 
 
 
From: Tyler W Nevill <Tyler.Nevill@amwater.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 10:12 AM
To: Christina L Gosnell <Christina.Gosnell@amwater.com>; Wade M Amos <Wade.Amos@amwater.com>; David A Baker 
<D.Baker@amwater.com>; Doug Foli <Doug.Foli@amwater.com>; Kimberly A Brown <Kimberly.Brown@amwater.com>; DWBMGR 
<DWBMGR@idem.IN.gov>; healthadministrator <healthadministrator@sullivancounty.in.gov>
Subject: Boil Water Advisory
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. ****

The Sullivan system (PWSID 5277009) issued a boil water advisory due to a main break. The affected customers were notified to 
boil water for drinking, cooking and/or oral hygiene purposes. Sample analyses were underway at the Terre Haute laboratory M-84-
01 using either Colilert-18 or Colilert media.
 
BWA issued: 6/10/24 @ 1330
Indiana American Water – Sullivan – PWSID 5277009
Residential Customers affected: 34
Commercial customers affected: 1
Area affected:  On Marion St, including S State St north to East Harris St
Reason: Main Break
Result: water pressure < 20psi
BWA cancellation:   6/11/24 @ 1530  or unless otherwise notified
 
 
Tyler Nevill
Supervisor – Water Quality and Environmental Compliance
Indiana American Water Company, Inc.
Western Indiana Operations
51 Locust St.
Terre Haute, IN 47807
C: 812-208-8253
Tyler.Nevill@amwater.com
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. Please 
note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 

https://myweb.in.gov/IDEM/DWW/
mailto:Tyler.Nevill@amwater.com


represent those of American Water Works Company Inc. or its affiliates. The recipient should check this email 
and any attachments for the presence of viruses. American Water accepts no liability for any damage caused 
by any virus transmitted by this email. American Water Works Company Inc., 1 Water St. Camden, NJ. 08102 
www.amwater.com 

http://www.amwater.com
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